
 

 

 

                       Princeton Fire Department 
 

                                                          Memorandum 
                                        

 

 

To: Princeton City Council 

Date: August 14, 2024 

Regarding: Dirty Rotten Biker Fest LLC Donation to Princeton Fire and Rescue 

From: Assistant Chief Josh Vaccari 

 

 

On August 7, 2024, the Princeton Fire and Rescue Department received a donation of 
$1,500 from the Dirty Rotten Biker Fest LLC. The Department is truly grateful for this 
donation which will be used for miscellaneous clothing, equipment, and safety needs for 
the firefighters. 

 

 

 

 

 


